
Steven Petro NJISRA Scholarship Application 2015 
 

Eligibility for this scholarship:                      
Racer must be a senior 

Racer must have raced in this year’s Steven Petro Memorial race 

Racers Essay must be EMAILED to petroscholarship@gmail.com  by February 16
th
 at 5pm. Any other 

form will not be accepted. The Committee Chairperson, Coach Mary McCarthy will receive all email 

applications.  

 

Scholarship will be paid to recipient after racer provides 1
st
 semester proof of attendance at a college with 

acceptable passing GPA. Racer must notify the treasurer of NJSIRA (currently Coach Tordoff ) at 

stordoff@jeffwp.org  Each scholarship will be given a number on page1 and page 2. The 

committee will receive page two (narrative) and will choose from that information. They will not 

know who the racer is or what school they raced for. Racers are asked not to indicate their name 

or school in their narrative. That information will be only be on the first page and used only for 

award information at the state championship. 

 

Application Deadline: February 16, 2015 
 

Email to petroscholarship@gmail.com   

 

Racers Name: 

 

Address 

Town/State 

Zip 

 

Phone # 

Email  

 

 

Coaches Name 

School 

Phone 

Steven Petro NJISRA Scholarship Application 
Racers Essay: 

 

As a senior, how do you think the NJISRA’s concept of moving to 4 conferences 

instead of 3 leagues benefitted the advancement of the sport of high school ski 

racing in New Jersey? 
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